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Sheen on Iowa City creek investigated
MEDIA CONTACT: Ben Stracuzzi at 319-270-7361 (cell) or 319-653-2135 (office)
or Benjamin.Stracuzzi@dnr.iowa.gov.

IOWA CITY—An ongoing sheen on Ralston Creek in Iowa City has been traced to a
seep in the bed of the creek.

City officials placed a boom across the creek to contain the sheen south of the
intersection of Burlington and Van Buren streets.

DNR staff on site suspect a petroleum-based source, and collected water samples for
laboratory analysis. A DNR inspector has not seen any dead fish or other obvious
environmental impacts.

DNR will continue to seek the source of the contaminant, monitor cleanup efforts and
consider appropriate enforcement action.
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